August 21, 2005

Jerome Fokas Owner Select Basement Waterproofing

Dear Jerome,

We just wanted to send this note of thanks to you and your team at Select Basement Waterproofing for a job well done. You and your courteous, professional and dedicate team spared no effort in completing what proved to be an *extremely* challenging job in waterproofing our crawl space.

Honesty and integrity are valuable commodities in any business (along with a job well done) and we sincerely appreciate your fairness and perseverance. You stayed true to your word and delivered on your promise to provide the highest quality waterproofing available and did not cut corners just to meet a timeframe. We will gladly recommend

Select Basement Waterproofing in the future.

It is now over a month later and our crawl space looks great and is completely dry.

Please extend our thanks to your team.

Sincerely,

Bob and Gail Pellicone Red Bank, NJ